
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 trpolido <trpolido@gmail.com> 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, March 13, 2019 9:30 AM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Subject: 	 PSLU 30 

Good morning Chair and Council members.My name is Travis Polido I am the President of the Waikapu Community 
Association testifying on my own of myself. I would like to start off by saying that I am for this project for a few reasons 
1. Mr. Atherton has attended, meet and listened to the community at almost every community meeting that has been 
held, and had made changes to his plans based on the communities input that was given to the best of his ability to 
make the community happy. 2. Mr Atherton has the infrastructure down co the proposed development is going 
to have a waste water treatment facility, solar farm to power it's own community, and a school to relieve some 
of the congested schools that we currently have. With this being said I think Mr. Atherton is being proactive and 
not reactive. I truly believe that Mr. Atherton has set the bar really high on this proposed project, and I feel that 
the county should make every other development follow this standard to have the infrastructure in place for 
that proposed development as well as truly listening to the community and just not be a check in the box. 

Aloha, 

Travis Polido 
8082984680 
Waikapu Community Association President 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
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